ARTISTIC DIRECTOR REPORT FOR JANUARY 11, 2021 BOARD MTG

Hi, everyone, and Happy New Year! Most of what's happening from the Artistic Director angle is simply
logistics and preparation for the start of rehearsals on February 16:

-- Set up Zoom meeting for Chorale to discuss next concert (Jan. 19 at 7:00 PM)
-- Start assigning small ensembles for spring concert.

-- Recruiting leaders for the small ensembles.

-- Selecting music for the ensembles.

-- Meet with Exec. Committee to discuss Grand Night for Singing.

-- Set up auditions (communicated with three potential new members.



